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From: Jerry Silberman [ajs805phila@verizon.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:34 PM RECEIVED 
To: EP, RegComments IRft-K" 
Subject: Re 25 PA. CODE CH. 105 -EQB Proposed Rulemaking ° 

• W2 FEB 28 P&k\ 
To the Environmental Quality Board, 

I have read and support the proposed new rules regarding Dam Safety and Waterway management. 
I support them, and encourage their adoption. 
Pennsylvania's waters need all the help and protection they can get. We too often take for 
granted that we are blessed with abundant water, but its a blessing only in the water remains 
clean, and it is the Commonwealth's responsibility, on behalf of all of the citizens, to 
protect our water and make sure that those who need to intervene in our water courses assume 
responsibility for doing no harm. 

Thank you 

Jerry Silberman 
805 E Passyunk Ave. 
Philadelphia, PA 19147 
cell 215 210 5158 


